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YEAR END CLAIMS PAYMENT SCHEDULE 

 
FINAL REMINDER 

 
DECEMBER 12, 2013 

 
 
  
 
For the upcoming holiday work weeks and year-end Form 1099 processing, the final 
check run of the calendar year will be processed on Tuesday, December 17, 2013. The 
next check run following that is scheduled for Thursday, January 2, 2014. There will 
be no check run processed the week between the Christmas and New Year’s holidays.  
ValueOptions will then process the next check run on Tuesday, January 7, 2014 and 
be back to the regular weekly schedule. YOU CAN STILL FILE CLAIMS 
DURING THIS TIME. 
 
VALUEOPTIONS WILL BE CLOSED IN OBSERVANCE FOR THE 
HOLIDAYS: 
 

 WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 25, 2013 
 
 WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 1, 2014 
 
  
 
 


